
           PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2023, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at such time as other 

public hearings are concluded), IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY RIDGE, GREENVILLE SC, 29601, TO 

CONSIDER THE MILLAGE REQUEST BY THE LAKE CUNNINGHAM FIRE DISTRICT FOR THE FY2023-2024 TAX 

YEAR.  

 

THE LAKE CUNNINGHAM BOARD OF FIRE CONTROL, PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF S.C. CODE ANN. 

SECTION 6-11-275, AS AMENDED, HAS REQUESTED THAT GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL MAINTAIN THEIR 

PRESENT MILLAGE RATE OF THIRTY-SEVEN AND TWO-TENTHS (37.2) MILLS FOR OPERATIONS AND 

MAINTENANCE, WHICH IS ABOVE THE FIFTEEN (15.0) MILLS ESTABLISHED BY STATUTE FOR THE LAKE 

CUNNINGHAM FIRE DISTRICT.   

 

THE REQUEST OF THE LAKE CUNNINGHAM FIRE DISTRICT REPRESENTS NO INCREASE OVER LAST YEAR’S AD 

VALOREM PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE.  

 

ANYONE WISHING TO SPEAK DURING THIS PUBLIC HEARING WILL NEED TO REGISTER ON-SITE  BETWEEN 

5:30 – 6:00 P.M. THE EVENING OF THE MEETING.  ANY PERSON INTERESTED IN THIS MATTER MAY APPEAR 

AND BE HEARD. 

 

 

DAN TRIPP, CHAIRMAN 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
 
 
ADVERTISE ONCE:    Friday, September 1, 2023 


